
Dear Parent,

To celebrate Census Day on the 7th October 2021, your school caterer 
Radish are delighted to invite all children to join us for lunch.  As this is a 
special day we are happy to fund all non-free school meals pupils.  We look 
forward to seeing your child!

CENSUS DAY
All children eat for free!
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